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26/04/21 

Dear Families, 

We wish to congratulate Hazel Robertson on winning the position of Principal at Echunga 
Primary School. Mrs Robertson will be sorely missed at HVPS, we wish her all the best! 

Sam Matthews, our Groundsman, has won a job in bio security with PIRSA. We wish him 
good luck with this endeavour. 

Anthea Bartlett will continue in her role as Deputy Principal for the remainder of the year as 
will Jackie Wood in the Reception/Year 1 class. 

We welcome Danielle Butcher to our team who will be co teaching with Merri James in our 
Year 2/3 class. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school tomorrow and hope you’ve been 
enjoying this beautiful weather. 

Regards, 

Paul and Anthea 
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